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Farmington Senior Citizens 3-6-23 

 

March 6, 2023 

 

Meeting number 881 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:07 on Monday, 

March 6, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  21 members, and one guest were present.  

Members enjoyed their sandwich lunch and desserts provided by Sue Howland, Lynn Costello, and 

Andrea Sidare. 

 

At 12:37 PM our guest speaker Briana Chauncey from the Finger Lakes Community Action presented 

information on the Finger Lakes Living Healthy Senior Companion Program.  This program supports 

individuals 55+ living in Seneca, Wayne, and Ontario Counties who are living more isolated lives.  

She shared information about volunteer opportunities for members to help these individuals. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:50 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the February 20th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of February 20, there is $436.65 in the Treasury.  Treasurer Carol Kansco will 

make deposits once a month. 

 

Birthday:  We sang Happy Birthday to Ruth Weidenborner. 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland will send cards to John VanderWalle who has pneumonia and to 

Marilyn and Lou Eck. 

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for Victoria from the Cooperative Extension 

to present a program on “Full Care of House Plants” in the fall. 

• This year’s Corn Beef and Cabbage meal for seniors sponsored by the Kiwanis is March 18th.  

The meal is picked up at the Victor High School from 1 to 4.  It is free.  Anyone interested 

should sign up with Carol Kansco.   

• The Victor Central School Senior Citizen’s Ball is scheduled for Saturday, May 6 th.  A 

reservation is required. 

• At the March 20th meeting, we will have Camper’s Stew.  Each member should bring their 

own bowl, crackers, and silver ware.  Karen Stratton, Ruth Weidenborner, and Kathy Wagner 

will bring dessert.  After the meeting there will be bingo for cash and trivia. 

• At the April 17th meeting there will be a presentation on the Paranormal. 

• Later in the year, there will be a presentation on UFO’s. 

 

Old Business:   

Carol Kansco reminded members to sign up for the Corn Beef and Cabbage meal by the end of the 

week. 

 

New Business:  None. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner 

• Dollar General has received authorization to rebuild their store. 

• Building by TOPS will include a gas station. 
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50/50 Raffle:  Sue Howland won $11 in the 50/50 raffle. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories.  

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


